
                                     STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

           SELECTMEN  

   MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 20. 2023 

The meeting was called to order at7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith.  

The EFTPS payment for October was resubmitted.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

Steve Goldsmith will contact Katherine Richardson regarding the solar inspection. Building application 

not on file.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

The Public hearing was called to order at 7:30 P.M. The notice for the meeting was read for acceptance 

of unanticipated revenue of $11,229.75 continued from last years emergency center grant not included 

in the 2023 budget with $54.00 to the unreserved balance for interest. Jay Croteau motioned to accept 

the money. Bruce Smith seconded the motion.  The motion moved. The Town of Surry accepted the 

unanticipated revenue. The Public hearing was closed at 7:40 P.M. 

The selectmen reviewed the request for Direct Assistance. A copy of the lease was requested.  

Intent to Cut for JC Russell for his own property on Merriam Road.  

Steve Goldsmith issued a Certificate of Occupancy for Pratt.  

The selectmen agreed to transfer the full amount of the remaining ARPA 2022 to the general fund to 

close the account.  

The selectmen reviewed the Equalization review/ trial ratio study and signed and returned to Avitar.  

The selectmen discussed the second driveways found on several residents homes. The driveway 

regulations apply regardless.  

The Town of Surry received $7994.30 Special one time payment Highway Block Grant aid apportionment.  

The selectmen researched City of Keene Welfare guidelines.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 


